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Hawkeye Kevin 
 

Club member Kevin Keepence sure does have an eye for a bargain.  
 

While browsing around a local Second Hand shop Kevin spotted a piece of Country Music History .  
 

A number of original Gawler Country Music Festival S.A. hat badges were for sale. 
 

In mint condition in the original packaging, Kevin couldn’t resist 
temptation. 
 

It is pure coincidence that while Hawkeye Kevin had his eyes on this 
amazing find, our enthusiastic hardworking Gawler CMC Newsletter/Web 
Editor  was writing a chronological account on the History of Gawler 
Country Music Club . 
 

Put two and two together and we get 5. 
 

Yes Kevin purchased five badges and has donated them to Gawler 
Country Music Club. 
 

Thanks Kevin for securing a piece of our History. 
 

Fred’s In the Dog House  
 
It was a late phone call on Sunday afternoon from Brian Moore asking if I fancied going to One Tree Hill to listen to 

the duo Acoustic Highway.  
 

After pleading with my wife Helen for a leave pass I was allowed to go, but for only one hour.  
 

We arrived there at One Tree Hill at 3.50pm and were treated to some of the best acoustic guitar 
playing I have ever heard. David and Lee play with no backing tracks, each complementing the 
other.  
 

Their vocals are very good and we stayed way over my allotted time allowance.  
 

I was in the dog house when I got home.  
 

Their style of music is varied and not all is traditional Country Music. If you are interested in guitar playing you should 
go and see Acoustic Highway just to hear what can be done with acoustic guitars, banjo, mandolin and electric bass. 
 

Slim Dusty Tribute 
 

Club Member Bill Northcott was given a pleasant surprise by  
Toots Early at the Slim Dusty Tribute Show. 
 
 Toots had created a Slim Dusty plaque with an antique finish  
especially for Bills  Country collection. 
 
In the centre of the plaque is an original 78RPM gramophone record 
of one of Slims early songs.  
 
Surrounding the record are the lyrics to the song. 
 
I nice touch Toots…..Bill  was speechless…….. 

 

 Just a Thought 
For 

Bill Northcott!  
 

Bill  has been having a rest at a 
local rest home where the nurses 

are taking good care of him. A cracked rib is no fun 
when you have difficulty breathing, but it’s on the 
mend. How’s this one Bill? 
 
Patient: "Nurse, I just swallowed my pillow!" 
Nurse: "How do you feel?" 
Patient: "A little down in the mouth" 
 

Our Presidential Joke 
 

Sitting In The Back Seat 
 

The Bushie travelling in an Adelaide taxi wanted to 
speak to the driver, and tapped him on the shoulder. 
 
The taxi driver screamed and lost control, smashing 
the taxi into a shop window. 
 

After rescue the passenger said, “I didn't mean to scare 
you, I only wanted to ask you something”. 
 

The taxi driver said, "It's not your fault, it's my first 
day as a taxi driver,  
 

I've been driving a hearse for the past 25years. 
 

Sent in by Club President Keith Warren   
 

BLUE DOG CLOTHING  
 

We’ve got the Butts of Australia 
covered! 
 

Thanks Blue Dog for Sponsoring 
Gawler Country Music Club 

 

 
 

Wholesale Enquiries 
S.A. Ph: 08 8528 2397 

Fax: 08 8528 2455 
Email: enquiries@bluedogjeans.com 

www.bluedogjeans.com 
 

‘Thanks KFC 
for your 

Sponsorship’ 
  

‘We Like it Like That!’  
 

 

 

 

 
 

Venue: Munno Para Bowling & Recreation Club 
Cnr. Curtis & Main North Roads Munno Para 

 

Sunday 19th Oct  
12 to 4pm 

 

 

Tiffney  
& ‘Gold Rush’ 

 
Members $5: Non Members $7: Under 16’s free 
Walk Up Artists, Live Band, Dancing & Prizes  

Lunch & Bar Facilities: Contact: Keith Warren (08) 8255 8920 
Sponsored by KFC  

 

‘Gold Rush’  

Mildura Festival News 
 

Hey folks!  
 

If you’ve been to Mildura Festival , hows about sharing 
your experience with our Club Members. 
 

The Newsletter Editor would love to place your article in 
our monthly publication. 


